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Freedom of Information  Request           Ref: UHB 17-545 

Date 19 October 2017 
 

 

 
 

 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  The 

Trusts response is as follows: 

 

1) Please provide a copy of your losses and special payments register or database 

for the year 2016-17. I would expect this information to include, but not 

necessarily be limited to: 

 Category of loss or special payment (e.g. bad debt, fruitless payment, 

compensation payment made under legal obligation) as defined in relevant 

losses and special payments policy or procedure documents. 

 A summary of the loss 

 Amount paid out in £ Sterling (or other currency) 

 Debtor name (where that debtor is a company or disclosure of a person’s 

name is permitted by the data protection provisions of s.40) 

 

We are able to obtain this information however we have decided to apply 

Section 21 of the FOIA as this information is reasonably accessible in the public 

domain on page 45 of the Trust's Annual Report on the following link: 

http://www.uhbristol.nhs.uk/about-us/key-publications. Section 21 of the FOIA 

provides that we are not obliged to provide the requested information is already 

reasonably accessible and therefore we are withholding this information at this 

time. 

 

2) Please state how much bad debt was written off in the year 2016-17. 

£55k 

 

3) If, and only if, you hold the information in an easily retrievable format, i.e. not in 

individual case files, please state how much of this bad debt was non-NHS and/or 

private patient debt write offs and/or overseas visitors related. 

All relate to non NHS - £3k private patients.  £51k overseas patients 
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This concludes our response. We trust that you find this helpful, but please do not hesitate to 

contact us directly if we can be of any further assistance. 

 

If, after that, you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 

an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 

of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: 

Trust Secretary 
University Hospitals Bristol NHS Foundation Trust 
Trust Headquarters  
Marlborough Street 
Bristol 

BS1 3NU 

 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 

directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 

contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 

Cheshire, SK9 5AF 

To view the Freedom of Information Act in full please click here. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 

http://www.opsi.gov.uk/acts/acts2000/ukpga_20000036_en_1



